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Has your Child 
Been Admitted to 

the Newborn 
Nursery or 

Neonatal Intensive 
Care Unit (NICU)?

Researchers at the University of Kentucky invite parents and/
or guardians to participate in a research study about Adverse 
Childhood ExperienceS (ACES), depression, anxiety, and post-
traumatic stress disorder and having a child admitted to a 
Newborn Nursery (NBN) or Neonatal Intensive Care Unit 
(NICU).  Participants will be asked to take an online survey 
regarding their experiences.

You may be eligible to participate if you are:
• over 18 years old
• the parent and/or guardian of a newborn who has

been admitted to UKY NBN or NICU within the last
6 months

 Scan QR code below to complete 
an online survey for the study:

For more information, 
contact: 

Anthony Haase 
anthony.haase@uky.edu




